
Director Appointment 

Justine Harvey 
 
 

• Appointment of Non-Executive Director  

• Extensive executive level human and industrial relations experience 

• Board level diversity 

• Focus on diversity and inclusion 

• Supports Centrals sustainability goals 

 

Centrals is pleased to announce the appointment of Non-Executive Director, Justine Harvey. 

Justine joins the board with twenty five years of human and industrial relations experience in the 

construction, mining services and energy sectors. 

Justine will assist the Board and CEO with the development and implementation of strategy targeted 

at maintaining and increasing Centrals diversity in employment. 

Recognised as a leader in Aboriginal employment through its inhouse development pathways and 

through its proactive engagement of the communities in which Centrals work, Centrals are 

committed to maintaining and growing this underlying commitment to first Nation Australians.   

Similarly Centrals is committed to having a bias free workforce providing opportunity for all people 

regardless of gender or belief. Currently twenty five percent of Centrals employees are women and 

Centrals have a near term goal to increase this percentage to beyond thirty percent driven by our 

knowledge that diverse teams deliver better results. 

The appointment of Justine denotes our commitment to diversity and inclusion and we are certain 

that Justine will provide the expertise and guidance that maintains our positive diversification profile 

and provides a proactive platform to increase diversity at Centrals.  


